
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th December 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
RE: Some important dates 

 
Firstly, I hope this letter finds you and your family in good spirits and excellent health. It’s been a wonderful start to 
the academic year and the Parents Newsletter will be with you shortly, so you can share the positive aspects of 
school life. However, we are living in uncertain times, the Covid variant is causing concern. We will continue to hand 
out Lateral Flow Test for your child to use. Please keep yourselves safe. 

 
Please note the following information: 

 
School will finish on Friday 17th December 2021. The students will be dismissed from school at 1.45pm, as normal. 

 
Students must wear their normal school uniform on this day and bring with them their bag, equipment and planner. 
Students will still have the opportunity to contribute towards the charity collection. 

 
During the Christmas break, year 11s and 6th Form students are to attend special revision classes. A separate time-
table is being sent home. Please encourage them to attend, their exams are coming up very soon. 

 
Please note the following important dates: 

 
School will re-open on Tuesday 4th January 2022, for all students. The school has been directed by the DFE to 
conduct Lateral Flow Tests on all students. A letter has been sent to you to seek your permission. 

 
Year 11 Parents Evening from 4.00pm – 6.30pm on Thursday 20th January 2022. At the moment the plan is to have 
this face to face.  
 
Year 13 Parents Evening from 4.00pm – 6.30pm on Thursday 27th January 2022. At the moment the plan is to have 
this face to face.  
 
February half-term will be from Monday 14th February 2022 to Friday 18th February 2022. 
 
I would like to wish you all a restful Christmas break, with good health and happiness for the New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Paramjit Bhutta 
Headteacher 
 
 


